
Thought Leadership    1

June 2017

The Future of Distributed Energy in New York
Florence Davis and Dave Doot authored an article titled "The Future of Distributed Energy in New York" for the Energy Law 
Report. The article describes the significant changes that resulted from a New York Public Service Commission order on 
March 9, 2017 in Governor Cuomo's Reforming the Energy Vision plan.
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